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Item #70

Rhoades, Wendy

From: Sean Cummings [joenEEeg

Sent: Tuesday, December 07, 2010 6:16 PM
To: Rhoades, Wendy

Ce: Ballas, Marisa

Subject: Postponement to Pending Re-zoning case for Stonegate Two #C14-2010-0034
Wendy,

I have discussed my case with several of the assistants to Council members as well as Council member
» v . . - .

Spellman. Marisa has been kind enough to get invelved and has spoken with Mark about a possible

postponement of Thursdays hearing on this issue. | understand that he is amenable to the postponement

until the January 271 council meeting, as am [. This will allow us to finalize our discussions with the
neighbors to see 1f we can get this issue peacefully resolved. Please get back with me if you anticipate
any problems with the postponement.

Thank you.

Sean

John (Sean) P. Cummings Jr.
President

Templar Development, Inc.
P.O. Box 162258
Austin, TX 78716
cell {512) 656-8030
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